
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision 

February 19, 2024 

To the Washington UTC: 

Please vote yes to approve Puget Sound Energy's filing to extend current net-metering rates to 
new customers through December 31, 2025. 

Net Metering is critical for the future of solar power in the PNW.  With the long summer days, 
most of our solar generation occurs in the summer months - where individual homes can easily 
generate more power than they consume.  Net metering provides a means of saving the excess 
summer generation for the short long dark days in the winter, when most of us cannot possibly 
generate enough power for our daily needs. Net Metering makes small solar facility 
economically feasible for homeowners.  

In support of a clean energy future, please vote yes to approve PSE's filing to extend net-
metering through 2025. 

Thank you, 
Dan Streiffert 
Conservation Chair: Rainier Audubon Society 
www.rainieraudubon.org 
dan.streiffert@rainieraudubon.org 
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